Dear Roberta

Yes, | confirm we made an informal request of information and we would like to receive guidance on what you need
from ARC in order to make an application.

| guess drawings, location of site map, and details of materials and graphics but it'd be great if you could let us
know.

| have also copiedm for their information.
It would be also useful to know whether this could be a council own application.

Kind regards

On 27 Dec 2019, at 16:07, Henriques, Roberta <Roberta.Henriques@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Good Afternoon
This email is in regards to our phone conversation earlier.

Please could you reply confirming that you intended your initial email about the ARC youth club, to
be treated as an informal enquiry, and not to be logged as a listed building application.

Many thanks

Roberta Henriques
Planning Assistant

Phone: 0207 974 5324
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London
N1C 4AG

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
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